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Operation Christmas Child 
 

We would like to say a huge thank you to our school community for the 
fantastic response we have had to Operation Christmas Child this year. 
Thank you to all those families who have taken a shoebox to fill with gifts. 
They will soon be sent on their long journey overseas. If you still have 
any boxes at home could you please organise to have them back at 
school by Friday 26 of October (Week 2) as they will be picked up the 
following week. There are still some empty boxes in the office if you 
would like to be a part of this amazing opportunity. 
 
As you would understand, there is a postage fee for items to be sent 
overseas. The cost for each box is $9. To raise money to help cover the 
cost involved in posting our boxes we will be holding a mufti day next 
Friday.  
 

 Mufti Day: Friday 26 October 

 Students may come to school out of uniform. Covered shoes 
are required. 

 Gold coin donation 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 


